
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

17 June 2021 
 

   
       Bid Bulletin 2 

RFQ-051-PHL-2021 : Security Tools and Equipment 
 

 
Dear All, 
 
 Please be advised that the number of monitors required for the Thermal Image Motion 
Detector Camera is reduced to 1 unit only instead of 4 units. 
 

Kindly also note that submission of quotation is extended until 23 June 2021, 11.59PM Manila 
time. Kindly send you quotation and other supporting documents to bids.ph@undp.org. 
 
 Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 Thank you 
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